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Tanya Ester (adpce.ad)

From: Tanya Ester (adpce.ad)
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 12:31 PM
To: ken@aquatechsys.com; kathy@aquatechsys.com; cjpres@madisoncounty.net
Subject: 4811-WR-5 - 2nd Incomplete Technical Letter - Villages of Cross Creek
Attachments: 4811-WR-5_2nd Technically Incomplete Letter_20250114.pdf

 
 
Please see attached document. If you have any questions or concerns, please refer to the contact information 
in the attachment.   
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.  
  
Tanya (TC) Ester | Administrative Analyst  
Energy & Environment |  Office of Water Quality  
Permits Branch  
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118  
e : tanya.ester@arkansas.gov  
  

  
  
 


